
 
 
 
Date:  August 8, 2022 
To:  Rapid City Public Library Board  
From: Emily Tupa, Policy Committee Chair 
Re: Sales, Solicitations and Petitioning Policy 
 
Date: August 3, 2022 
To: Emily Tupa, Policy Committee Chair 
From:  Sean Minkel, Assistant Library Director 
Re:  Sales, Solicitations and Petitioning Policy 
 
 
Motion: Move to eliminate the Sales, Solicitations and Petitioning Policy. 
 
Background: The Sales, Solicitations and Petitioning Policy defines the expectations for sales, solicitation 
and petitioning on library property. 
 
The information in this policy pertained to the expectations of conduct on library premises for sales, 
solicitation and petitioning. There was also a section related to artwork. These sections have been 
moved into the Rules of Conduct and the Displays and Events Policies, making the Sales, Solicitations 
and Petitioning Policy redundant.  


